
 
 

 

Hill Avenue Academy 
Empower and Entrust 
Hill Avenue, Lanesfield, Wolverhampton WV4 6PY 
Telephone: 01902 558750 
Email: info@hillavenueacademy.com 
Website: www.hillavenueacademy.com  
Executive Headteacher: Mr E Hateley 
Head of School: Miss H Kahlon 

 
10th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Hill Avenue are going into space! As part of our exciting Skills Builder programme, on Monday 12th July, all 

the year groups will be taking part in Operation Moon Base where the children will have the chance to 

develop the skills of: speaking, listening, teamwork, creativity, aiming high and staying positive through an 

innovative series of challenges. These range from deciding where best to build a settlement, how they 

would feed their population, to debating whether to prioritise health care or education once they have 

established their colony on a limited budget. 

Each phase will enjoy the range of exciting learning opportunities designed to help your children to hone 

the kinds of skills that will stand them in good stead in their future education and employment. To immerse 

the children further in the experience – children are invited to come in fancy dress along the theme of 

Space or in their own clothes, with a donation of £1 going towards offsetting the cost of the resources 

needed for the day.  

Potential themes :- 

 a scientist 

 their favourite scientist 

 a space adventurer 

 a child from the future 

 an alien (friendly or otherwise!) 

 anything to do with Operation Moonbase that they have 

thought of that we haven’t! 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss J Flavell and Mr P Harvey 

Skills Builder Lead Teachers.  

 

 


